
Hi there, my name is Mike Gladder. I’m a homeowner at 765 Hall Ave, St Paul, MN 

55107. I have a ratification of assessment public hearing notice from you guys. It 

says I did not pay a $100 bill that was sent to me for street sweeping and citywide 

street lighting. Um, I do not have that bill in my possession, so I’m not aware of 

that or even how to pay that. Secondly, the time in which I allegedly received the 

bill to the time I have been allotted to pay it and of this notice I have actually 

been in surgical recovery from a little reception for my crones disease. So I feel 

that the shortened notice on this and the property assessment, especially 

considering the high hiking in property values going up during the covid 

pandemic, is rather unfair coming out of surgery. So if you would consider giving 

me more time or resending that bill, that would be great. I’ve only just become 

even not bed-ridden as of the past two weeks. Anyways, if you want to give me 

any questions you can call me at 612-965-8764. Bye 


